

## Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Reopening of Schools for Classes Nur-VIII

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We are delighted to announce the reopening of Mamta Niketan Convent School for the new session 2023-24. We eagerly look forward to welcoming your child back to school for another year of growth, learning, and memorable experiences.

School Reopens: 3rd April 2023

After a well-deserved break, our dedicated team of educators and staff are fully prepared to ensure a safe and nurturing environment for your child's return. We have taken all necessary precautions and implemented guidelines to prioritize the health and well-being of our students and staff.

We assure you that our dedicated team is committed to providing your child with a rich and fulfilling learning experience. We value the trust you have placed in us, and we are committed to creating an environment where your child can thrive academically, emotionally, and socially.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the reopening or any other school-related matters, please feel free to reach out to the school administration. We are here to support you and ensure a smooth transition for your child into the new academic session.

We look forward to a successful and rewarding academic year ahead. Thank you for your cooperation, and we extend our best wishes to you and your child.

Warm regards,



## Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: First Parent-Teacher Meeting

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings! We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming First Parent-Teacher Meeting at Mamta Niketan Convent School. This meeting aims to foster a strong partnership between parents and teachers to ensure the academic success and overall development of your child.

Date: 22<sup>nd</sup> April 2023

Time: 10am to 1pm

The First Parent-Teacher Meeting is an invaluable opportunity for you to engage in meaningful conversations with your child's teachers and gain insights into their progress, strengths, and areas of improvement.

During the meeting, teachers will share comprehensive feedback on your child's performance, classroom behavior, and involvement in various activities. They will discuss their observations, evaluate your child's progress, and offer suggestions to support their educational growth. This interaction will pave the way for a collaborative approach to help your child thrive.

We look forward to your presence at the First Parent-Teacher Meeting. Let us join hands in shaping a bright future for your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school administration or your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,



## Mamta NiketanConvent School,Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Baisakhi Celebrations

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce the upcoming Baisakhi celebrations at Mamta Niketan Convent School. Baisakhi holds immense cultural significance, particularly in the state of Punjab, and we aim to celebrate this joyous occasion with enthusiasm and fervor. We invite all students from Nursery to 1st Grade to participate in the festivities.

Date: 13th April 2023

Baisakhi is a time of vibrant colors, traditional attire, and jubilant festivities. To make the celebrations more memorable and engaging, we encourage all students from Nursery to 1st Grade to come dressed in traditional Punjabi attires. This will not only add to the festive spirit but also provide an opportunity for students to learn about and appreciate the rich Punjabi culture.

The celebrations will include various activities and performances, such as Punjabi folk dances, singing of traditional songs, and showcasing Punjabi customs and traditions. Our talented students will have the opportunity to showcase their talents on this special occasion.

We kindly request parents/guardians to support and assist their children in dressing up in appropriate Punjabi attire for the Baisakhi celebrations. Please ensure that the attire is comfortable and safe for your child to wear during school hours. It is essential to avoid any sharp or potentially hazardous accessories.

We look forward to witnessing the vibrant spirit of Baisakhi and the enthusiastic participation of our students. Let us celebrate this auspicious occasion together and create beautiful memories for our young learners.

For any queries or additional information regarding the Baisakhi celebrations, please feel free to reach out to the school administration or your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your cooperation and support

Warm regards,



## Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Parent-Teacher Meeting and Departure of Boarding Students

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this notice finds you in good health. We would like to inform you about the upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting and the temporary departure of our boarding students at Mamta Niketan Convent School.

Parent-Teacher Meeting: Date: 21st April

Time: 2:00 PM

We cordially invite all parents/guardians of our boarding students to attend the Parent-Teacher Meeting on 21st April at 2:00 PM. This meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss your child's academic progress, well-being, and any concerns you may have. We value your partnership in supporting your child's education, and your active participation in this meeting is highly encouraged.

During the meeting, our teachers will share valuable insights into your child's performance, behavior, and engagement in the school community. This will be an open and constructive platform for discussions, clarifications, and collaborative efforts to ensure the overall development of your child.

Departure of Boarding Students: Date of Departure: 21st April Time after the PTM

Following the Parent-Teacher Meeting, the boarding students will be temporarily departing from the school. We kindly request all parents/guardians to make the necessary arrangements to pick up their child from the school premises at the designated time.

Return of Boarding Students: Date of Return: 24th April Reporting Time: 8:00 AM

We kindly request parents/guardians to ensure that their child reports back to the boarding facility on 24th April, at 8:00 AM. Please ensure timely arrival to facilitate a smooth transition for the students.

Thank you for your cooperation and active participation in the Parent-Teacher Meeting.

Warm regards



#### Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Mother's Day Celebration

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are delighted to inform you about the upcoming Mother's Day Celebration at Mamta Niketan Convent School. Mother's Day is a special occasion to honor and appreciate the incredible love and sacrifices of mothers. We invite all students from Nursery to Grade 3 to participate in this joyous event.

Date: 18th May Timings: 10:00 AM onwards

The Mother's Day Celebration is an opportunity for our students to express their love and gratitude towards their mothers. It will be a day filled with heartwarming performances, heartfelt messages, and creative activities dedicated to all the amazing mothers...

Parents/guardians are invited to attend the Mother's Day Celebration and witness the beautiful performances by their children. Your presence will be a source of motivation and joy for the students. The event will provide an opportunity to celebrate the strong bond between mothers and children and acknowledge the invaluable role that mothers play in shaping their children's lives.

We kindly request parents/guardians to be present at the school premises by 10:00 AM. The celebration will begin promptly, and we anticipate a delightful morning filled with love and appreciation.

We look forward to celebrating Mother's Day with our students and their mothers. It promises to be a heartwarming and memorable occasion. If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact the school administration.

Thank you for your continued support and participation.

Warm regards,



#### Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Labour's Day Celebration

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce the upcoming Labour's Day celebration at Mamta Niketan Convent School. Labour's Day is a special occasion dedicated to honoring the hard work and contributions of workers in various fields. We invite all students to participate in this meaningful event.

Date: 2nd May 2023

The Labour's Day celebration aims to create awareness among our students about the significance of labor and the role it plays in shaping our society. It is an opportunity for students to express gratitude and appreciation for the efforts of workers across different professions.

During the celebration, students will engage in various activities and presentations that highlight the importance of labor. This may include speeches, skits, songs, and artwork dedicated to workers and their valuable contributions. We encourage students to participate actively and showcase their creativity and understanding of the theme.

We look forward to celebrating Labour's Day with enthusiasm and appreciation. If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact the school administration.

Thank you for your cooperation and support

Warm regards,



## Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Consent for NCC Participation

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade VIII and IX Students,

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We are pleased to inform you that Mamta Niketan Convent School is offering an opportunity for interested students in Grade VIII and IX to participate in the National Cadet Corps (NCC) program.

The NCC program is a prestigious organization that focuses on developing leadership qualities, discipline, and a sense of patriotism among the youth. It offers a platform for students to engage in various activities such as drills, adventure sports, social service, and community development initiatives.

To enroll your child in the NCC program, we kindly request you to provide your consent by filling out the enclosed consent form. The consent form includes necessary details and seeks your permission for your child's participation in the NCC activities. Please review the form carefully, fill in the required information, and ensure that it is duly signed.

You can submit the completed consent form to the class incharges.

For any further information or clarification regarding the NCC program or the consent process, please feel free to contact the school administration. We are here to assist and guide you through the enrollment process.

Thanks and warm regards



#### Mamta NiketanConvent School, Tarn Taran Session 2023-24



Notice: Holiday on the Occasion of Martyrdom of Shri Guru Arjan Dev Ji

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We would like to inform you that Mamta Niketan Convent School will observe a holiday on 23<sup>rd</sup> may 2023 on the occasion of the Martyrdom of Shri Guru Arjan Dev Ji.

Shri Guru Arjan Dev Ji holds immense significance in Sikh history and teachings. His martyrdom is remembered as a solemn occasion to honor his sacrifice and to reflect upon the values of compassion, righteousness, and selflessness that he exemplified.

In observance of this important day, the school will remain closed. We encourage parents/guardians to take this opportunity to educate their children about the life and teachings of Shri Guru Arjan Dev Ji and the historical context of his martyrdom.

We wish you a meaningful and reflective day. Regular classes will resume as per the usual schedule on the following day.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,